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Vocations, Youth & Family Life 
M 0433 897 973 
E youth@rok.catholic.net.au 

Dear students and parents, 
 
Re: Diocesan Ignite Summer Camp Group 2022 
 

What is Ignite Summer Camp? 
Summer Camp is four massive days of fun, friends and getting closer to Jesus! It is about kicking off the 
year on a massive high with your friends and finding your place within God’s love. Summer Camp is run by 
Ignite Youth from Brisbane and is open to all students who will be high school age (year 7 to 12) in 2022. 
You can find out more information about Summer Camp online at https://igniteyouth.com/summercamp.  
 

Details for 2022 
Summer Camp is being held at QCCC Mapleton in the Sunshine Coast, which is a wonderful venue. The 
camp runs from the 13th to the 16th of January, however our group has organised to travel down on the 12th 
of January and spend an extra night at the campsite, so we are ready to begin the next morning. Our 
group will have bus transport arranged to leave from Rockhampton, Gladstone & Gin Gin. If there is 
enough interest from other areas, then it may be possible to make further arrangements so please contact 
me if transport is an issue.  
 

How to Register 
To register with our group, you will need to use the following codes: 
For male participants: rockyboy 
For female participants: rockygirl 
 
To register go to https://app.tickets.org.au/iy/summercamp22. Enter the code in the coupon code field at 
the top of the page. Fill out the appropriate registration details which will be Rockhampton Boys/Girls 
Ticket. Then select the ‘place order’ button at the bottom of the page to complete your order. Last year this 
event sold out and it is expected to sell out again. I would strongly recommend registering before the 
end of November to have the best chance of securing a place. If you have already registered separately 
then please contact me and I can still have you included in our group 
  

Cost 
Registration with our group is $310 per person. This cost $10 more than the regular registration, but this 
covers transport as well as an extra dinner and night’s accommodation. Participants will also need to bring 
funds with them to be able to purchase meals while travelling to and from the camp. 
 
Last year our diocese took 44 young people who had heaps of fun, made new friends, and learnt more 
about themselves and the Catholic faith. The camp is very well run by an experienced group of leaders, 
and I believe it is one of the best Catholic youth programs on offer for high school students. If you have any 
questions or want more information, please don’t hesitate to contact me using the contact details at the 
top of the page. 
 
Regards, 
 
Michael Otto 
Executive Officer – Vocations, Youth & Family Life 

https://igniteyouth.com/summercamp
https://app.tickets.org.au/iy/summercamp22

